EIR 0708-001
Gahcho Kue Project
Note to File

June 28, 2007
Re:  
Phone conversation w. Chris Heron

NWTMN
On June 28, 2007, we received a letter from Chris Heron, Environment Manager at the Northwest Territory Metis Nation, regarding inadequate consultation between the NWTMN and DeBeers Canada. The letter requested a meeting with DeBeers to explain their proposed diamond mine project with the NWTMN, as the project is located within Metis traditional lands. As DeBeers was not cc’d on the letter, I phoned Chris Heron and suggested that he forward the letter to DeBeers directly, to ensure that they received the meeting request. He indicated he would do so.
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